
Public Hearing on 
Subdivision and Land 

Development Ordinance 
(SALDO) Text Amendments Council Chambers 

59 East High Street 

Gettysburg, PA 17325 

 
 
  

 

Borough of Gettysburg 
November 5, 2018 

MEMBERS     STAFF 
Theodore Streeter (Mayor)  Charles R. Gable, MPA (Borough Manager) 
Susan Naugle  (President)  Harold Eastman, Jr. (Solicitor) 
Jacob Schindel  (Vice-President)  Sara Stull  (Borough Secretary) 
Wesley Heyser     Sara Stull  (HR Director) 
John Lawver     Rebecca LaBarre (Planning Director) 
Patti Lawson     Rebecca LaBarre  (Zoning Officer) 
Chris Berger     Nicolette James  (Finance Director) 
Charles Strauss     Rob Harbaugh   (Interim Public Works Director) 
      Carl Segatti               (Interim Chief of Police) 
      Scott Weaver  (Code Enforcement) 
      Chad Clabaugh, PE (Borough Engineer) 
      Dave Sanders  (EMS Coordinator) 
      Richard L. Miller, II (Parking Manager) 
      Karen Mesher  (Administrative Assistant) 
 
       
   
 



Borough of Gettysburg 
Council Public Hearing Agenda 

Monday, November 5, 2018 – 6:30 PM 
Special Council Meeting – Public Hearing on Proposed SALDO Text Amendments 

Notice of Public Hearing 

The Borough Council of the Borough of Gettysburg shall hold a public hearing on Monday, 

November 5, 2018, commencing at 6:30 P.M. in the Council Chambers at the Gettysburg Borough 

Municipal Office Building located at 59 East High Street, Gettysburg, PA 17325. 

 

The purpose of the public hearing is for the Borough Council to provide and receive information 

and to obtain public comment prior to taking any formal action relative to the enactment of an 

ordinance containing proposed amendments to the Gettysburg Borough Subdivision and Land 

Development Ordinance. The proposed amendments to the Gettysburg Borough Subdivision and 

Land Development Ordinance (the "SALDO") are the result of the comprehensive review of the 

SALDO by the Gettysburg Borough Planning Commission and the Gettysburg Borough Engineer 

and are intended to update the application process and to streamline the plan review procedures 

under the SALDO. The draft ordinance containing the proposed amendments to the Gettysburg 

Borough Subdivision and Land Development Ordinance may be examined without charge or 

obtained for a charge not greater than the cost thereof at the Office of the Borough of Gettysburg 

from the Borough Secretary during regular business hours (Monday through Friday, 8:00 A.M. – 

5:00 P.M.). In addition, the draft ordinance containing the proposed amendments may be 

downloaded from the Gettysburg Borough website at www.gettysburgpa.gov. 
 

I. Call to Order        President Naugle  

 

II. Welcome and Opening Remarks     President Naugle 

 

III. Review of Proposed Ordinance Text Amendments   Member Strauss 

  Gettysburg Borough Planning Commission Recommendations 

 

IV. Public Comment on Proposed Ordinance Text Amendments 

 

V. Adjournment        President Naugle 

 

 

 

 


